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MEMORANDUM

TO: ENERGY TRANSITION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS
FROM: TRISHA DUNCAN, DIRECTOR MN COMMUNITY RELATIONS
SUBJECT: QUARTERLY ETAC UPDATE FROM XCEL ENERGY
DATE: 11/18/2024

Thank you for the opportunity to provide an update at our quarterly ETAC meeting on 
December 4, 2024. I will be providing an update to the committee on our IRP 
settlement. I will have a brief presentation for the meeting that can be shared following
the meeting.
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